

## Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection 22 06

## P.O. Box 2063 Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 August 4, 2006

Secretary 717-787-2814

Norbert J. Kennerknecht, Ph.D. Warren County School District 185 Hospital Drive North Warren, PA 16365-4376

Dear Dr. Kennerknecht:

Thank you for your application to the Pennsylvania Energy Development Authority's (PEDA) Small-Scale Community Wind Project. After careful review, we regret to inform you that your application was not selected.

We received a great deal of interest and many fine applications from communities across the Commonwealth. Selecting just 15 applicants to receive a small wind unit was certainly a very difficult task.

We sincerely appreciate your interest in the Small-Scale Community Wind Project and hope that you will consider alternative energy opportunities for your community in the future. PEDA staff is available to answer any questions you may have regarding your application. If we can be of further assistance, please contact Lawrence Middleton, PEDA Program Manager, by e-mail at lmiddleton@state.pa.us or by phone at 717-772-8959.

Sincerely,

Kathleen A. McGipfy

Chair

Pennsylvania Energy Development Authority